

Dobwalls and Trewidland Neighbourhood Development Plan

5th May 2021 18:30 via Zoom

Notes on meeting.

M. Mackie, B. Clarck, S. Jackson, M. Taylor, T. Kitto, A. Tween and S. Simmons.

Apologies: J. Dunn

1. Update on Housing - Settlement/development boundaries – Discussion on Melissa's differing advice.
 - M.M. Ask for meeting with Melissa on Friday 7th 15:00 MM, BC, SJ, MT and AT to attend.
Send questions to MM tomorrow, Thursday 6th May 15:00, so Melissa she can see in advance what questions we have.
 - SJ to look up draft of REG 14 Doc and see if CC had any issues with the boundaries classification when it was submitted.
2. Green Space designation responses – Brian has added photos and shared document.
 - SJ – showed RoW documents – bring the state of the ROWs up with the Parish Council and then see what the best way to approach is.
 - MM suggest a Green Space Policy to be added.
 - Meeting to be arranged.
3. Update consultation document – MM highlighted we need to meet Reg 15 document.

Please let me know if I missed anything.

Ailsa